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We are always delighted to hear about our children’s successes and today is no exception. On  Thursday, 

Gus from Y5 represented our school in the  Southern County team at cross country, following several 

heats in previous weeks and a great deal of training on his part. The team came 3rd and Gus placed 36 

out of 161 runners—what a result! Well done to Gus and the rest of the team. 

On Monday we have our spring term open classrooms—you are welcome to come to your child’s class to 

look at their books and work for this term. Once finished, you are welcome to take your child home. If 

you have more than one child in school, please visit the oldest first then they can stay in class while 

you go to the younger child’s class before then leaving for the day. 

Over the holiday you may be updating your child’s uniform for the next term. Please remember to 

buy black shoes (not trainers), skirt length should be near to the knee (they sit on the floor quite a 

bit in school and it can be uncomfortable for some with very short skirts) and P.E. kit should be           

their house t-shirt and red shorts with trainers. Please label everything. Please no large bows in              

hair, thank you. 

 This week’s star of the week winners:   

             

1LG   Oakleigh   1LN    Autumn 

2CA Max     2LD Emily 

3KC      Theo A   3VW   Archer 

4RD Jenson    4TF      Ozzy 

5HC  Ella    5CT  Skylar 

6BA   Howard   6HB  Amelia P 

Attendance:    Whole school: 94.6%  (Sept to now)                                                        

The class with the highest attendance in the last 

week:                                                                                

2CA  98%   they get the chance to have 15 minutes 

extra choice time next week).      

The child with 100% attendance this week:               

chosen by a random generator:                                               

Somto 6BA—he gets to choose a book from Miss 

Bowers’ selection of prize books.    

House Points: 1st Arundel 2nd Amberley 3rd Bram-

ber 4th Lewes 

Dates for your diary: 

Mon 31st March    Open Classrooms from 2:45pm (until about 3:30pm) 

Thurs 3rd April    Y1 Weald and Downland trip 

Fri 4th April     Y2 Arundel Castle trip               End of term 

Tues 22nd April     INSET Day        

Wed 23rd April       Summer Term starts 

EASTER RAFFLE 

For the chance to win an Easter egg, each child is invited to bring in £1 on Monday or 

Tuesday in return for a raffle ticket.  

1 ticket per child only.  

The draw will be during the week.  

Amazing eggs on offer (plus some dairy free options and 2 signed Jump Start Jonny 

posters). 

Thanks to The Lions and local supermarkets for their kind donations. 

New date for the discos 

Friday 2nd May 

4:30-5:30pm    KS1  

5:45—6:45pm KS2 
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Year 6 travelled on a train from Angmering 

to Littlehampton and back, and learnt all 

about rail safety. 

Year 3 grouped everyday items 

based on different properties 

before learning about what 

makes a material magnetic. 

Afterwards, they used a magnet 

to help identify which items 

were magnetic and grouped 

them accordingly. 

Year 3 used cross stitch and running stitch 

to create a cushion with an appliqué de-

sign. 
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Chartwells order dates: 

 


